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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  David Groom 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: John Limbrunner 
Field Marshall: Mike McGarvey 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Pete Doll 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

A Note From The President 
 

November is here!  

That means we have a few things to take 

care of. Not necessarily in order of 

importance but they all need attention. AMA 

and CAM dues as well as any SIGs you might 

be a member of. Here is the one I am most 

interested in, Club Officers are elected. So far 

nobody has been nominated for any of the 

positions. Please give thought to how you 

can help the club before the meeting 

Tuesday and come prepared to help us make 

a good decision. 

We have some breaking news about the 

swap meet to discuss at the next meeting as 

well.  

 

Vic 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation – TBD 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

Adjourn until December 17 at the library. 

 

 

 



CAM Meeting Minutes 

CAM Meeting Minutes 
October 15, 2013 
 
Vic called the meeting to order at 7 PM and 
welcomed all.  He stated that the Fun Soar 
was excellent.  A hawk attacked one of Vic’s 
planes several times.  Lee told Vic that he 
would like to do this event again and soon. 
 
Agenda and minutes were approved. 
 
New member applications – Tom Withem 
submitted his application and dues. 
 
Treasurer’s report – None.     
 
Safety report – None. 
 
Field report – It would be helpful if 
someone could bring a leaf blower and blow 
the rocks off of the runway.  The new runway 
material appears to be much sturdier than 
the previous. 
 
Intro pilot report – None. 
 
Old business – AMA fees and club dues are 
becoming due. 
 
A spreadsheet with names and phone 
numbers will be included periodically with the 
newsletter.  If you want to exclude your 
name, contact the club secretary. 
 
A workday will be scheduled in May to seed 
the old runway area with Zoysia.   
 
Swap meet – jobs will be assigned at the 
next club meeting. 
 
Dawn to dusk –a date will be established at 
the next club meeting. 

New business – A vote approved the 

amount of $40 to be spent by Seth to 
provide the water department workers with 
apples. 

A comment was made that some of the 
aircraft tables at the field are falling apart 
and some new ones for larger planes would 
be a good addition.  Vic said he would 
contact Mike McGarvey. 

Monthly Presentation – None. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:29. 

 

 

Around The Patch. 

Truly superior pilots are those who use their 

superior judgment to avoid those situations 

where they might have to use their superior 

skills. 
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